
 

CirNo.19/AJS/AY2021-2022/NOVEMBER      25th November 2021 

 

Subject: UAE National Day Celebration 

 

Dear Valued Parents,  

 

The 50th National Day is a celebration of pride, love and honor. This day is special as it marks the 

victory of a Golden Jubilee and we are proud to be part of it.  

 

On Sunday, 28th November 2021, we, along with other students wish to celebrate this joyous 

occasion by acknowledging and understanding Emirati culture while embracing theirs.  

 

Students will be allowed to wear cultural clothing, or the UAE’s traditional clothing (Abaya for 

female students, Kandura for male students). In case a student does not have cultural clothes, 

they may come in clothes displaying the colours of the UAE flag. Students are expected to be 

dressed MODESTLY AND APPROPRIATELY for the occasion.  

 

Dress Code for Boys:  

• No sleeveless shirts  

• No shorts or ripped jeans, legs must be covered  

• Clothes must not have any provocative or offensive statements  

 

Dress Code for Girls:  

• No sleeveless shirts  

• No shorts or ripped jeans, legs must be covered  

• Clothes must not have any provocative or offensive statements  

• No tight-fitting clothing or low-cut shirts  

 

Students who fail to adhere to dress code will be sent home immediately, and will not be allowed 

to partake in future events 

 

Thank you for your support, cooperation and dedication in making this event a grand success.  

 

 
 
Best Regards,  
 
- AJS Administration 
 


